
We are running Bag2School again soon - this has been booked for Tuesday 14th January.  

If you're planning a Christmas clear out you can raise money for the PTFA at the same time!  

Collections have raised over £300 in previous years so it would be great if we could match this 
amount!  

Please bring your bags into school at morning drop-off from Thursday 9th January until collection 
day.

They accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE:

Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing
Paired shoes (tied together)
Handbags and other bags
Hats, scarves and ties
Jewellery
Lingerie
Socks
Belts
Soft toys
Household linen: curtains, towels, tea towels, bed linen

They DO NOT accept:

Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing
School uniforms - either with or without logo
Corporate clothing and workwear
Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material
Duvets and blankets
Pillows and cushions
Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats)


